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Grand Knight 

Thomas V. DeMars 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Anthony A. Panek 

Brother Knights,                                                                                                                     

Welcome our newest and youngest Knight- Dominic Gallagher a soon to be 

graduate of Ashley Ridge High School. 

Results of the State Convention- Mario Rosas and I attended the State Con-

vention in Greenville.  The event was a great experience and an informative 

about the health of the South Carolina Knights of Columbus.  Pictures from the 

Convention will appear later in the newsletter – Mario looked great bringing in 

our Council banner.  State election were held and Daniel Barton a long time 

Knight and member of the State Council was elected State Deputy – he will be a 

good leader! 

The awards ceremony for the Inter-Council Competition was terrific and the 

selection process was very difficult according to the state officers and members 

of the election committee.  As a result of the great things you did this past year, 

we were awarded the Distinguished Council award in our council size class.  

Also, for the second year in a row we took the Best Family Service Program 

Award for our Domestic Church program – hats off to Deacon Tom and Pat 

Wolter and the members of the Domestic Church Committee for leadership, 

planning and execution that set this program well above any other Family Ser-

vice Program in the State.  Mario and I were stunned with the award of Golden 

Knight of the Year to Brandon Chambers our Field Agent for KofC Insurance.  

There is not enough space to publish the service he delivered over the last 10 

years that earned him this award.  I’ll leave you with this – he is a consummate 

servant in the way our Lord intended! 

Ulisis Rosas Graduation – graduated College of Charleston.  Reach out and 
congratulate our Brother. 

18th Annual Lowcountry Golf Tournament – My deep appreciation and 
thanks go out to all those that volunteered to run the tournament and to those 
that played in the tournament.  We had 76 golfers, grossed $14,941.73 and netted 
after expenses $10, 054.46 for this Columbus HOPE Foundation fundraiser. 

Family of the Month – The Kuffel Family 

Knight of the Month – Karl Barta 

Youth of the Month – Hannah Grover 

Election Results – The results of the elections are shown later in the newslet-

ter.  I will return as the Grand Knight and Mario Rosas will be the Deputy 

Grand Knights.  Mario and I will be looking for your help in managing and 

volunteering to participate in service projects.  Let’s start early  

We need 4 new members before June 30th to achieve our membership goal.  

Remember the pillars of the Knights of Columbus – charity, unity, fraternity and 

patriotism.  Share your experiences with your connections in the parish – ask 

them to join.  We focus on service program participation and not on attendance 

at the meetings.  We will take whatever time they can afford to use for charitable 

service  

Vivat Jesus, 

Tom DeMars, tvdemars@icloud.com, (843)437-1021 

Brother Knights, 

As we end this Fraternal Year, Council 11910 Knights have volun-

teered time and resources to make our Faith in Action Programs a 

success.  One such program we have supported and participated 

every year is the Refund Support Vocations Program (RSVP).  For 

those unfamiliar with the program, here is a short description of 

RSVP. 

RSVP keeps the faith alive by supporting our seminari-
ans and postulants. As the strong right arm of the 
church, the Knights of Columbus are committed to 
providing moral, financial and spiritual support to fu-
ture priests and religious at all stages of their for-
mation.  The Knights of Columbus stand in solidarity 
with our priests and religious. Through this program, 
council and parish families will raise funds to support 
seminarians in their area. For every $500 given to an 
individual, the Supreme Council will refund the council 
or assembly $100.  Though financial support is vitally 
important, it is not the only aspect of RSVP. Councils 
are also called to provide their “adopted” seminarian 
or religious aspirant with moral support and prayers for 
their success. 
This year our support of Seminarians hit right at home 
as we sponsored fellow Knight and parishioner Rev. 
Mr. Bruce Barnett.  After years of study, prayers and 
faith-filled inspiration, Rev. Mr. Bruce Barnett will be 
ordained a Priest.   The priestly ordination ceremony to 
the sacred order of the priesthood through the imposi-
tion of hands and invocation of the Holy Spirit will be 
celebrated at 6 P.M., Jun 7, 2019 at the Cathedral of   
St. John the Baptist.  He will have his first mass at St. 
Theresa the Little Flower at the 10:45 mass on June 9, 
2019.  I hope you can attend these beautiful events and 
show support to our newly ordained Priest. 
God Bless!  
 
Tony Panek, tjspanek@aol.com, 843 330-5449  

Council 11910 Shield of Honor 
June 2019 

mailto:tvdemars@icloud.com
mailto:tjspanek@aol.com
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Financial Secretary 

Joseph F. Gubeli Jr. 

Treasurer’s Report 
David I. Tibbs 

Brother Knights, 
 
Total Assets of the Council, as of  05/14/19. 
 
ASSETS STATEMENT 
Assets: 
 
Checking:  $   5,477.82 
 
Savings:   $   5,077.34 
  
TOTAL:   $ 10,555.16 
 
David Tibbs - Treasurer Council 11910 
treasurer.koc.11910@gmail.com 843-330-2004 
 
*** Please note that this balance includes all checks that 
have been approved, written, cashed, and yet to be cashed. 

Brother Knights, 
 
Our membership stands at 172 including 19 
Honorary Life Members, 6 Disabled and 10 In-
active. This leaves us with a total of  136 mem-
bers that pay dues.  Congratulations to our new-
est member of  the Knights of  Columbus Dom-
inic Gallagher.  THE GRAND KNIGHT 
WORKSHOP WILL BE on JUNE 1 @ ST. 
John Neumann Parish School Located at 721 
Polo Road IN COLUMBIA, SC.  Any Knight 
can attend this meeting, however is mandatory 
for GK, DGK, & FS.  Please remember that 
Our council meetings are on the 2nd and 3rd 
Thursday each month. on the 2nd Thursday Of-
ficers and chairman Directors meet to address 
what our council needs to Accomplish prior to 
end of  Fraternal year.  If  you are not an officer 
or chairman and have a request or some im-
portant information to bring before our mem-
ber, please, you are welcome to attend this meet-
ing. 
 
Your friendly Financial Secretary. 
Joseph F. Gubeli Jr. 
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June Calendar of Events 

Jun  Priestly ordination of Rev. Mr. Bruce Barnett, 6PM @ the 

Cathedral of St. John the Baptist 

Jun  Service Sunday Ministries @ St Theresa the Little Flower 

Catholic Church 

Jun 9      Rev. Bruce Barnett first Mass, 10:45 followed by reception 

@ St Theresa the Little Flower Catholic Church 

Jun 20      General Business Meeting, 6:30PM @ McManus Hall 

Jun 23      Installation of Council 11910 Officers, after 10:45 mass-

followed by lunch @ St Theresa the Little Flower Catholic 

Church 

COUNCIL NEWS LETTER 

1 uknight.org/councilsite/?cno=11910 

COUNCIL MINUTES 

Copy and past. 

uknight.org/councilsite/?cno=11910 

2 MEMBERS ONLY (Membership Number & DOB 
mmddyyyy 

3 Scrool down Council Meeting Minutes Library 
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June Birthdays 

01 Lionel M. Fortier 
02 Kevin M. McGowan 
06 August J. Batla 
08 Michael T. Bell 
10 Joseph A. Valentino 
10 Dale J. Mathey 
19 Charles A. Jordan 
20 Daniel Yzaguirre 
14 David H. Guerin 
16 Bruce E Day 
17 Louis S. Bodony 
19 Andrew J. Bracken 
19 Charles A. Jordan 
20 Daniel Picaut 
20 Daniel A. Yzaguirre 
22 Jeremy C. Green 
23 William P. Mc Kinley 
24 Anthony Linkowski 

June Wedding Anniversaries 
 
03 Gregory & Windy Mueller 
06 Joseph & Consuelo Gubeli  
08 Larry & Brenda Papineau 
09 John & Jennifer Gordon 
13 Michael & Beth Regan 
18 Brian & Denise Depenbrock 
23 David & Carol Tibbs 
25 Christopher & Karen Beumel 
25 Cluny & Mary Ann Macpherson 
26 Louis & Kathy Kelly Bodony 
26 Michael & Sheari Pawlak 
29 Tony & Pamela Fowler 
29 Emil & Theresa Mejia 
30 Martin & Michaele Martinson 

Faithful  Navigator 
Joseph Friend  

Sir Knights and Brothers 
 

We will be having our Installation of Officers at 3:00 pm at St. 
Theresa's on June 15, 2019 in the Church and a Flag Folding Cere-
mony at the 5:30 Mass. 

Our new Faithful Navigator will be Sir Knight Ernest Rodriquez.   

If anyone is interested in becoming a member of the 4th Degree 
please let myself or Sir Knight Lou Bodony.  

Our next Exemplification will be at Nativity Catholic Church 1061 
Folly Road Charleston, SC on September 28, 2019. 

Candidate and Banquet registration deadline is due by 
9/13/2019.  

Thank you for all you do and have done this year I have enjoyed 
being your Faithful Navigator. Please support our new Faithful 
Navigator Ernest Rodriguez this upcoming year. 

 

God bless you all.   

 

Joe Friend Faithful  Navigator    
St. Theresa the Little Flower     

Assembly 3009 

Columbus Hope Chairman 
Brian  M. Donnelly 

Profound thanks to the following Knights and Columbiettes for their participation in this year's golf tourna-
ment for the benefit of individuals with intellectual disabilities: 

Karl Barta, Kevin Carroll, Mike Ellegood, Joseph Gubeli, Anthony Panek , David Tibbs, Diane Donnelly, Sue 
Zoltanski and Becky Arndt. 

Thanks to you the tournament was a huge success! 

With much gratitude, 

Brian Donnelly, Chairman  Columbus HOPE Foundation 
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Council Recorder 
Brian  Donnelly 

Dear Brother Knights 

Brother Knights, 

When you are called for any of our worthy charitable endeavors, 
please step forward, not back. 

“The unselfish effort to bring cheer to others will be the begin-
ning of a happier life for ourselves.” — Helen Keller 

Keep the faith! 

 

Respectfully, 
Brian Donnelly, Recorder 
Council 11910  843-771-4401 

COUNCIL MINUTES are POSTED on our council’s web site 

Just copy and paste the below url. 

uknight.org/councilsite/?cno=11910 

Community  Director 
Andrew Folz 

Greetings brother Knights, 

Congratulations to our newest, youngest, and first to have 
been brought in  with watching the DVD version of the Ad-
missions Degree, Brother Knight Dominic Gallagher. What 
an inspiring  
message at the end of the Degree to hear from our Su-
preme Grand Knight! 
We might start playing his message at the end of all our 
degrees. The team could still use help from volunteers for 
various roles.  
If interested, please let me know. I would especially like to 
have someone to do the music.  
 

Vivat Jesu, 
Greg Mueller 
Admissions Degree Team Leader  
Legal Shield Independent Associate 
843-860-9022 (cell) 
https://www.legalshield.com/hub/irnuke?hub=irnuke 

Degree Team Captain 

Kitchen Corner 

Brother Knights, 

I just wanted to let all the brother knights who helped 
with the May breakfast that I greatly appreciate all of 
them, and that I probably going to need help with do-
nut Sunday  please let me know if you can help  

Andrew Kuffel     Kitchen Corner 

843-607-2235 

andrewkuffel@gmail.com 

Brother Knights 

As we close the fraternal year I want to thank eve-
ryone who helped with our service projects over 
the past year.  As our Grand Knight spoke about at 
Thursdays meeting - we have an award winning 
council, and our involvement in these many activi-
ties is what makes this council what it is. 

 

That said the coming year can be even better if 
each of us volunteers to help with even one ser-
vice project.  I encourage you to volunteer to take 
a shift at the tootsie roll drive, or to help serve 
breakfast on a Service Sunday, or speak with the 
directors about helping with one of the many activi-
ties hosted throughout the year.  Our council 
touches many lives through our service projects - 
but that effect can grow exponentially if we all get 
involved. 

 

 

Andrew Folz Community Director            
812-430-0950 

 

https://www.legalshield.com/hub/irnuke?hub=irnuke
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Worthy Brother Knights, 

I bring greetings from our Supreme Knight and our State Deputy. 
You are in good standing with Supreme. The most important 
event coming up from the state is the Grand Knights boot camp 
training. Please go to the state website complete the form and 
bring it to the meeting.  This training is June 1, 2019.  This is going 
at St. John Neumann school 721 Polo Road Columbia. This is going 
to replace the Grand Knights meeting in July.  I would like to invite 
the Grand Knight and Deputy Grand Knight.  Congratulations to 
our newest member Dominic to the Council the other Knight. This 
brings you to 7. You have your insurance quota for the year.  

Congratulations to our Council for winning the Family award for 
the Domestic Church.   

Looking forward to seeing you in June. I enjoyed being your Dis-
trict Deputy for 2019-2020.   

Take care and God bless you all. 

843-296-2574.Joe Friend District Deputy 5 

District Deputy #5 

Joseph W. Friend 

Brother Knights 
There are 4 Faith in Action program areas that we work on 
throughout the fraternal year:  Faith, Community, Family 
and Life.  The following is a summary of the proposed pro-
gram plan for this year.   
  
Faith Director (Lucien Boissonneault) 

1. Service Sunday Ministry/Breakfast - Monthly 

2. Annual Joe Cole Prayer Breakfast - Completed 

3. Baptismal Rosary and Rose Presentation                                         

4. RSVP - Completed                                                                                 

5. Domestic Church Lenten Reflection Devotion to Mary and Mari-

an Icon Liturgy for Persecuted Christians Education Event – Com-

pleted                                                                                                    

Family Director (Joe Sosinski   joe.sosinski@gmail.com; 253-653-

5007)                                                                                                            

1. Family of Month Program                                                                   

2. Consecration to the Holy Family - Completed                                 

3. Family Reflection Education Event - Completed                             

4. Marriage of the Church Education Event - Completed                  

5. 40 Cans for Lent - Completed                                                        

Community Director (Andrew Folz aadb@sbcglobal.net; 843-900-

5980 

1. Low Country Foodbank  

2. Youth of Month 

3. Soccer Challenge 

4. Catholic Citizenship Essay - Completed 

5. Coats for Kids - Completed 

6. Victory House Drive – Completed 

7. Blood Drive – 13 May 

Life Director (Ron Jackson ron.jackson9234@yahoo.com; 843-990-

6225. 

1. Tootsie Roll Campaign - Completed 

2. Oct Rosary Challenge for Unborn 

3. March for Life – Columbia, SC - Completed 

4. Novena for Life - Completed 

5. CHF Golf Tourney Fundraiser Please volunteer your ideas 
and time for a service project! Contact the Service Area Di-
rectors or the Service Projects Leads with your ideas and 
ability to participate with your time and effort.  

Service Programs Director– Tony Panek - 843-330-5449 

Service Programs Director 

Anthony A. Panek 

In his book, Jesus of Nazareth (Holy Week), retired Pope Bene-

dict says this about the Resurrection of Jesus. 

“The New Testament leaves us in no doubt that what happened 

in the ‘Resurrection of the Son of Man’ was utterly different.  

Jesus’ resurrection was about breaking out into an entirely new 

form of life, into a life that is no longer subject to the law of 

dying and becoming, but lies beyond it—a life that opens up a 

new dimension of human existence.  Therefore the Resurrec-

tion of Jesus is not an isolated event (of past history) that we 

could set aside as something limited to the past, but it consti-

tutes an ‘evolutionary leap’. In Jesus’ Resurrection a new possi-

bility of human existence is attained that affects everyone and 

that opens up a future, a new kind of future, for mankind.” 

As we continue to celebrate our Easter season, and encounter 

the risen Christ in the Eucharist, look beyond this world and see 

the new reality that Christ offers to YOU!  

Msgr. Lofton  Chaplin   Office@sttheresachurch.com 

Msgr. Lofton 

Chaplin 

mailto:joe.sosinski@gmail.com
mailto:aadb@sbcglobal.net
mailto:ron.jackson9234@yahoo.com
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Brother Knights, 
How often we hear about corporate America and the many differ-

ent management styles that are successful in reaching established 

objectives.  We hear about Change Management, Lean Six Sigma, 

Theory X and Theory Y all trying to determine what is best for the 

workforce and company culture.  

When we interview a recruit for a vacancy, we carefully examine 

their resume to see their qualifications and make sure their educa-

tion is sufficient or at least meets the minimum requirement.   

Could you imagine hiring someone with no job experience, no 

formal education and a reputation for being hotheaded to lead 

the most successful worldwide organization?  Without a doubt 

that would violate every management principle that Frederick 

Taylor, Douglas McGregor or even Peter Drucker ever presented 

or wrote about during their famed career.  

What did Christ see in Peter or any other Apostle that assured Him 

that he chose the proper person for building the Catholic Church?  

Better yet; what does Christ see in us that he was willing to die so 

that we could be a part of the community of His Body, the 

Church? 

Studying scripture we read about God calling a person to be a 

prophet or doing a special mission and all the responses are simi-

lar.  “Who me, I’m not qualified.”   Then they suggest someone 

they believe is more qualified.  What an interesting response, God 

calls us and we believe we can make a better choice than Him.   

Are we better of less qualified than Peter, Matthew or any of the 

other apostles who were called for a very special mission by 

Christ?  However, that is really the wrong question.  It should be, 

is our faith strong enough to respond to Christ calling us to love as 

He loves?  As each Apostle was called by Christ to serve His 

Church, each of us are also called to serve.  The Apostles placed 

their trust in Christ and established the most successful and larg-

est organization the world has ever known, the Catholic Church.  

Did they have the “qualifications?”  Not in terms of formal training 

and organizational theory, but they believed in Christ and totally 

placed their life into His hands.  Just think what we can accomplish 

with all we have been given, if we trust Christ and respond in faith 

in His choice in us. 

Deacon Tom 
Church Director  
deacontom1981@gmail.com 

Lecturer 
Deacon Thomas 

May 2019 

Michael A Scott 

$17.50 

Sorry must be present 

To WIN 

Faithful Comptroller 
Lou Badony 

Brother and Sir Knights, 

CONGRATULATIONS ARE IN ORDER 

FOR SIR KNIGHT LUCIEN BOISSONNEAULT 

WHO HAS JUST ACHIEVED THE MILESTONE 

OF BEING AWARDED LIFE TIME MEMBERSHIP 

STATUS IN THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS.  

THANK YOU SIR KNIGHT LUCIEN FOR YOUR 

MANY YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE TO 

OUR ORDER. 

 

 

Sir. Louis Bodony 843-851-6424                              
Faithful Comptroller 

Newsletter Editor 
David Guerin 

Note: Email all entries for the Council Newsletter in 
Word NLT 25th of each month to Newsletter Editor:   
Dave Guerin: 
 Email dhgdhg2@wowway.com. 843-832-4774  
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Why do the Knights offer Insurance?  We know the story of why the Venerable Father Mcgivney offered insurance 

and how it contributes millions of dollars to charity annually, and why he started the Knights, but why do the 

Knights offer insurance?  Sometimes you have to experience something front and center to truly embrace and un-

derstand the true circumstance of a cause.  Twice over the last six months, those reasons hit me head on.   

The first case was about two months ago when a widow of a Brother Knight passed away from the local Hanahan 

council.  Her Brother called our local office during an Agency meeting literally in tears as he wasn’t sure what to 

do as his sister literally lived pay check to pay check and didn’t have $500 to her name.  Part of this was because 

her husband and our Brother Knight had passed about two years before and her financial situation because very dif-

ficult.  Our Office Manager informed him that back in 1992 his sister took out a $20000 whole life policy for only 

$200 per year.  To say he was blown away was an understatement and he personally sent me a text that evening 

giving me a first-hand account to the reaction of her children when he informed them of the news over dinner.  This 

provided them the opportunity to give their Mother a proper Catholic Funeral with some money left over as well. 

Case two happened about six months ago.  A Brother Knight from a local Summerville Council, had just retired as 

a state trooper.  He was in great shape physically and mentally as he would be what we In the Insurance world call 

Ultra-Premier.  The Lord had other plans for him though as one month after he retired, the Lord called him home.  

His wife and kids came to our office to fill out the death claim paperwork and unknown to them, he took our a 

$250,000 term policy.  I’m sure the family would rather have their husband and Father back, but needless to say the 

tears openly flowed at that point as they knew he would still be taking care of them even in death. 

This Brothers is why we do what we do and why we offer Insurance in the Knights of Columbus.  It assures that we 

can continue to do the amazing works of Charity that we have done for years, but more importantly, it assures us 

that we can continue the Venerable Father Mcgivney’s dream and care for our widows and orphans. 

 

Yours in Christ 

Brandon Chambers 

843-224-3022 

Brandon.chambers@kofc.org 

God Bless  

mailto:Brandon.chambers@kofc.org
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 Please remember our deceased Brother Knights 

Danny Lee. Agnew    Thomas C. Balsoma  Joseph B. Clarke 

Joseph C. Cole    Charles B. Connolly  Edward F. Cullen 

Charles E. Davis    Stephen A. De Frank  Robert E. Dudley 

John J. Dunn     James R. Elam   Hugh R. Golden 

John H. Guber    Ernesto V. Guadalupe  William B. Hansen 

Robert Heath    J. Joseph Mc Glynn   William G. Moran 

Patrick Joseph Murphy   Kermit H. Nelson   Daniel T. Powell 

Charles J. Reeves    Robert L. Ryan   David J. Schiller 

Robert A. Schuj    Roger L. Shepherd   Charles J. Vincent 

James W. Wells 

Ulises Rosas 

College of Charleston School of Business Class of 2019 

Supply Chain Management Major German Minor 

Former C of C Latino Club President  

Mario Rosas, Ulises Roses ,Mother Sonia 

Roses and Brother Louis Roses 
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Dominic Gallagher receiving his First Degree 

Membership from our Grand Knight  Thomas DeMars 

Grand Knight Thomas DeMars presenting the Award  received 

for Council, 11910 for Distinguished Council 

Grand Knight Thomas DeMars presenting a second 

Award to Council 11910  for Best Family Service   

Program Award for our Domestic Church program  

Mario Rosa and Grand Knight Thomas DeMars at the State  

Convention with Council 11910 which Received the Distinguished 

Council Award 
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FAMILY OF THE MONTH 
 
2018 April Family of the Month — Dan and Amy Lloyd 
2018 May Family of the Month — Mike and Peggy Diewald 
2018 October Family of the Month — Joseph and Laurie Friend 
2018 November Family of the Month -– Larry and Brenda Papineau 
2019 January Family of the Month — The Boissoneault Family 
2019 February Family of the Month — The Timothy Jiannuzzi Family 
2019 March Family of the Month — Al and Kay Spahn Family 
2019 May Family of the Month — The Andrew Kuffel Family 

YOUTH OF THE MONTH 
 
2018 April Youth of the Month — Danielle Mercado 
2018 May Youth of the Month — Eric and Roberto Machado 
2018 October Youth of the Month — Brock Eastman 
2018 November  Youth if the Month — Angela Mataya 
2019 February Youth of the Month — Molly Learned 
2019 May Youth of the Month — Hannah Grover 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 
2018 April Knight of the Month — Tony Panek 
2018 May Knight of the Month — Lucien Boissonneault 
2018 September Knight of the Month -– Joseph Gubeli 
2018 October Knight of the Month — Larry Taurence 
2018 November Knight of the Month — Kevin Carroll 
2019 January Knight of the Month — Brian Donnelly 
2019 February Knight of the Month — Andrew Folz 
2019 March Knight of the Month — Michael Ellegood 
2019 May Knight of the Month — Karl Barta  

Recognition 2018—2019 
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Reverend David J. Schiller Council 11910 was founded in 1997 and has been an active supporter of the Pastor and the 

Parish since that time.  The Council is based at St. Theresa the Little Flower Catholic Church in Summerville SC.  

ST. THERESA THE LITTLE FLOWER ASSEMBLY  3009 

Navigator  Joseph Friend  843-296-2574  joefriend2018@gmail.com 
Comptroller  Louis Bodony  843-851-6424  loubadoo@aol.com 
Friar   Msgr. Lofton   843-875-5002  office@sttheresachurch.com 
Captain  Dale Mathey   843-879-2244  spitfiremathey@gmail.com 
Admiral  Gregory Mueller  843-695-1097  itsmue@aol.com 
Purser   Larry Papineau  843-851-0488  lrpapineau@gmail.com 
Pilot   Ernest Rodriguez  706-358-2395  ernest3213@hotmail.com 
Scribe   Christopher Beumel  843-209-7475  beumelc@sprintmail.com 
Inner Sentinel Raymond Picaut  843-832-9846  lizpicaut@yahoo.com 
Outer Sentinel Clay Leaphart  843-494-9437  leaphart@hotmail.com 
1st Trustee  David Griffard  843-835-8730  griffard@lowcountry.com  
2nd Trustee  David Hart   843-670-9776  mrbighart@yahoo.com 
3rd Trustee  Albert Spahn   843-873-5173  nanuff@aol.com 

Title   Name    Telephone  Email Address 

Grand Knight  Thomas V. DeMars   843-437-1021  tvdemars@icloud.com 

Chaplain   Msgr. Edward Lofton  843-875-5002  office@sttheresachurch.com 

Deputy Grand Knight Mario Rosas    385-226-3409  uliross@hotmail.com 

Chancellor  Dale J .Mathey   843-469-5463  spitfiremathey@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary Joseph F. Gubeli Jr.  843-209-6716  fs11910@knology.net 

Recorder  Mike Ellegood   843-991-5341  melle63451@aol.com 

Warden   Clay Leaphart   843-469-8611  lephart@hotmail.com 

Treasurer  David I. Tibbs   843-875-9298  dtibbs@sc.rr.com 

Lecturer   TBD 

Trustee 1st year  Christopher Beumel  843-209-7475  beumelc@sprintmail.com 

Trustee 2nd year  Gregory W. Mueller  843-860-9022  itsmue@aol.com 

Trustee 3rd Year  Andrew Kuffel   843-607-2235  andrewkuffel@gmail.com 

Advocate  Paul J. Wade   843-901-1295  paul.wadeoo1@yahoo.com 

Inside Guard  Raymond C. Picaut  843-832-9846  lizpicaut@yahoo.com 

Outside Guard  Kenneth K. Chandlee  843-879-8840  kkchan43@gmail.com 

Admission Chairman Dale J. Mathey   843-469-5463  spitfiremathey@gmail.com 

Insurance Agent  Brandon Chambers  843-224-3022  brandon.chambers@kofc.org 

Program Director  Anthony A. Panek  843-330-5449  tjspanek@aol.com 

Community Director Andrew Folz   821-430-0950  aadb@sbcglobel.net 

Public Relations  Thomas DeMars   843-767-0889  tvdemars@icloud.com 

Family Director  Joseph K. Sosinski  253-653-5007  joe.sonsinski@gmail.com 

Membership Director Ernest Rodriguez   706-358-2395  ernest3213@hotmail.com 

Recruitment Committee Andrew J. Folz    843-900-5980   aadb@sbcglobal.net 

Vocations Chairman Louis S. Bodony   843-851-6424  loubadoo@aol.com 

Hope Chairman  Brian  M Donnelly  843-771-4401  bmdonnelly99@gmail.com 

Faith Director  Lucien Boissonneault  843-821-1937  donb1937@sc.rr.com 

Life Director  Joseph R. Jackson   843-990-6225  ron.jackson9234@yahoo.com 

Health Services  David A. Massa   843-261-4779  mddam@juno.com 

Retention Chairman Ernest  Rodriguez   706-358-2395  ernest3213@hotmail.com 


